## Catalyst Music Parental Consent

## Dear Parent,

I'm so excited that your son or daughter is interested in joining the Catalyst Music Team! It is such a great way for them to serve and lead in a church setting and I am honored to work alongside them in that. It is my goal to not only train your son or daughter to be a better musician but to also help them grow in their relationship with Christ. In order to do this, it will be necessary to hold rehearsals in full band and sometimes one on one settings.

## Important details:

- Rehearsals will be held at GBC in either The BOX (student ministries building) or the main auditorium.
- 2. Full band rehearsals (with two or more students) will be facilitated by Ryan McDonald (Associate Creative Arts Director).
- 3. One on one rehearsals will be held in the auditorium/public GBC space\*, or in the BOX with an additional GBC staff member present.
- 4. Rehearsals will involve musical training, devotion, and prayer.

Thank you for trusting us with your student. I pray that God uses this to do incredible things through them. If you have any further questions feel free to ask!

Ryan McDonald
Associate Creative Arts Director

I have read the details regarding my child's participation and give permission for their involvement.

Signed (Parent)

Date

<sup>\*</sup>During GBC hours of operation